
To the Board of Directors of (name of org) 
 
 We have reviewed the attached segmented financial report by detail code of 
(name of org) for the year ended March 31, 2011.  Our review was made in accordance 
with Canadian generally accepted standards for review engagements and, accordingly, 
consisted primarily of enquiry, analytical procedures and discussion related to 
information supplied to us by the organization. 
 
 A review does not constitute an audit and, consequently, we do not express an 
audit opinion on the supplementary information. 
 
 Based on our review, nothing has come to our attention that causes us to believe 
that the supplementary information is not, in all material respects, in accordance with the 
reconciliation policies set forth by the Ministry of Community and Social Services, and 
with the  terms and conditions in the Ministry of Community and Social Services’ service 
contract legal text. 
 


